
 
 
 

Ship Type: All      Trade Area: Italy 
 

Bulletin 198 – 07/01 – Port of Genoa Closed - Italy 
 
The G8 Summit is taking place in Genoa. As a result no ships will be allowed to enter, move or leave 
the port of Genoa between 18 and 23 July 2001. The Association's correspondents, Studio Legale 
Mordiglia are intending to keep the office open as normal but the likelihood of street demonstrations 
means that after hours numbers may have to be used. 
 
Source:  Studio Legale Mordiglia, Genoa (Club Correspondent) 
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